Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Opticianry
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

64B12-15.001
Continuing Education for License Renewal

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on March 23, 2022, the Board of Opticianry, received a petition for Variance or Waiver filed by Christina Hernandez. Petitioner seeks a variance or waiver of Rule 64B12-15.001, F.A.C., regarding continuing education for license renewal. Comments on this petition should be filed with the Board of Opticianry, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin C08, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3258, telephone: (850)488-0595, or by electronic mail: Kimberly.Marshall@flhealth.gov, within 14 days of publication of this notice.

A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Kimberly Marshall, Executive Director, Board of Opticianry, at the above address.
